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April 6, 2016 - 10:00am, CLCS Conference Room
Minutes



Present:  Joe Cole, Jim Hiatt, Becky Niece, Erica Hayden, Mary Ann Meiners, Marcia Walker, Sam Green

Absent:  Jeff Cox, Fred Cawthorne, Jooly Philip, Kathy Mowry


1. Opened with Prayer

2.  Joe Cole discussed the process for completing the data collection for the 2015-2016 Assessment process.  He reported that all the data collection would be completed by April 7th for the Proficiency Profile.  He handed out five packets of “Natural Sciences – Critical Thinking Papers” to be scored using the provided rubric.  The deadline for these graded papers was set as April 18th.  They stated that there would be one more set of papers that would be collected from the Christian Life and Ministry course.  These papers will be put together in similar fashion to the Natural Sciences Papers.  These packets will be distributed to evaluators that will use the writing rubric to evaluate.  Joe said he would be responsible for collecting and compiling the data for the 2015-2016 Assessment Report.  The Committee agreed that it would be the responsibility of next year’s General Education Committee to interpret and analyze the results for filling out step eight of the Assessment report.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]3.  The Committee discussed the process for starting the Assessment Forms for 2016-2017.   It was determined that they would submit to the incoming 2016-2017 General Education Committee an Assessment Form with “Step 5” and “Step 6” filled out with the assessment and criteria from the previous 2013-2014 assessment.  It will be next year’s General Education Committee’s decision to determine whether this is the assessment and criteria they would like to use for the 2016–2017 assessment cycle.

4.  The Committee had a discussion about improved strategies for the use of course substitutions and transfer hours.  One suggestion, that seemed agreeable to the committee, was to have accessible / posted information about what course substitutions are typically made. This was thought to have merit for better communication and advisement efficiency for incoming students.

5. 	Meeting adjourned
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